
 
 
 
April 22, 2020 
 
The Honorable Toni Preckwinkle 
Cook County Board President 
118 N. Clark Street – Rm. 537 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 
 
To the Honorable Toni Preckwinkle,  
 
As a faith leader in our community, dedicated to preserving life and adhering to our Talmudic 
Rabbinic teaching that the saving of  one life is as if we have saved the world, I urge you, as 
Cook Country Board President and all elected officials to dramatically reduce the number of 
people in Cook County jail in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
In particular, Cook County officials must expedite bail hearings, curb new admissions jail, and 
release all pre-trial detainees who are qualified for bail, as well as others who have not been 
found to be a safety risk to someone else.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Rabbi Lisa Sari Bellows  
 
Rabbi Lisa Sari Bellows  
Senior Rabbi 
Congregation Beth Am 
1370 Abbott Court 
Buffalo Grove, IL  60089  
847-383-5016  
 

 


